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Message from SLT    
 

We had a visit for Kirsten Jowett, the CEO of 
Lime Trust, and some of her team on 

Wednesday. They were very pleased with the 
progress the school has made over the first 
month of the year. They also really enjoyed 

their tour around classrooms where they saw 
fun learning activities taking place that pupils 
were engaged in! Thank you to the staff for 
their efforts to make the trust feel welcome 
and show off our wonderful young people so 

well. 
 

We have continued to build up the number 
of students that enjoy their lunch in the 
school hall this term. We now have six 

classes that access the space. It is great to 
see the staff and pupils sharing the hall so 

well. 
  

Thank you to all the parents who came in 
today and shared our MacMillian Coffee 
Morning with our learners and the staff 

team. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 

Term dates for 2022/23 
24th-28th October: Half Term  
20th December: last day of the Autumn Term  
5th January: first day of the Spring Term  
13th-17th February: Half Term  
31st March: last day of the Spring Term  
17th April: 1st day of the Summer Term  
1st May: Bank Holiday  
29th May-2nd June: Half term  
18th July: Last day of the summer term 
 

 
 

Pupils of the week 
 

Eric in Bayley Class-for helping to hold the 
parachute during an outdoor singing session. 

 
Sebastian Kelly in Hamilton Class- for his 

outstanding contribution to artwork around 
the school recently. 

 
Jeans for Genes Day 

As mentioned last week we all put on our 
denim for Jeans for Genes Day. Here are 

some of the staff and students enjoying the 
day. 
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Singing Hands will be 
in school on Friday 
20th October 2022. 
Keep an eye out for 
more news about the 
event in coming 
weeks.  
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It was lovely to see so many parents/carers in 
school this morning to support such a 
wonderful cause. As a school community we 
raised £87.50, with still a few more cakes to 
sell. Well done Team Ravensbourne!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was lovely to see all our learners partake in 
various cake themed activities this morning. 
A huge thank you to Hamilton Class for 
making all the posters around the school and 
being excellent servers at today’s event. 
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